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IN RE: HB3092 by Paul (Relating to notice of an epizootic infectious disease occurring in an

animal shelter.), Committee Report 1st House, Substituted

No fiscal implication to the State is anticipated.

The bill would amend the Health and Safety Code to require certain notices of epizootic infectious
disease occurring in an animal shelter.

According to the Department of State Health Services (DSHS), because the diseases of concern
(e.g., parvovirus, canine distemper, and felinerhinotracheitis) are not transmissible to humans the
bill would have no impact on the agency.

Local Government Impact

According to DSHS, no fiscal implication to units of local government is anticipated.

According to Harris County, no significant fiscal impact from the bill is anticipated.

According to Williamson County, while the fiscal effect of the bill cannot be determined the bill
could create a negative perception about the health of animals adopted from shelters.

Source Agencies: 537 State Health Services, Department of
LBB Staff: WP, AKi, SD, GP
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